
 

El Dorado Water Agency Launches Redesigned Website   

 

July 6, 2023, El Dorado Hills, CA -- Today, El Dorado Water Agency (EDWA) has announced the 

launch of its newly revamped website designed to help stakeholders and community members 

understand the important role the EDWA plays in planning for the county’s long-term water 

resources. The enhanced website incorporates comprehensive content and an intuitive design 

to help users navigate the website, access resource materials, and learn about EDWA’s 

numerous water programs and projects. The refreshed content aims to help improve 

readability and ensure readers can easily find and understand the most relevant and up-to-date 

information on EDWA’s activities. The new website can be found at the same URL: 

edwateragency.org.  

 

“Our primary goal during the redesign process was to create a more user-friendly site that 

makes it easier to access information about the work we are doing to address changing water 

resources needs, regulatory requirements, and climate variability,” said Rebecca Guo, Interim 

General Manager. “We are excited that our digital footprint now reflects the important work 

we are doing to help secure El Dorado County’s water future.” 

 

The new navigation on the website allows visitors to get both a high-level overview of EDWA’s 

five programs as well as a deeper dive into the specific projects EDWA is working on. The 

updated content on the website highlights current partnerships, ongoing projects, and progress 

made in each of the five program areas. There are also dedicated pages with resources on 

drought planning, West Slope stormwater resources planning, and the Upper American River 

Watershed Program. 

About the El Dorado Water Agency 

EDWA celebrates more than 60 years of water resource planning and management, dedicated 

to ensuring that El Dorado County has adequate and affordable water to maintain economic 

prosperity, protect the environment, and support the rural-agriculture way of life for today and 

in the future. EDWA is a public agency created under the 1959 El Dorado County Water Agency 

Act. 
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